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Subject: hai-h committee 11/09/2018 - Genetically Modified Food and Feed and Environmental 
Risk: Agenda item A.08

Dear Members of the PAFF Committee, Section Genetically Modified Food and Feed,

Concerning next PAFF Committee on 11 September and specifically the agenda item A.08 “Information and 
discussion on the European Court of Justice ruling (25 July 2018) on new mutagenesis techniques", we would like to 
inform you of the following:
The EURL - GMFF is studying the impact of the Court ruling on the analytical aspects (detection, quantification...) 
and is preparing a document for discussion at the next plenary meeting of the European Network of GM 
Laboratories (ENGL), due to take place on 2-4/10/2018.

We strongly recommend that Member States feed information and questions related to detection and 
quantification to the laboratories in the ENGL network so that these can be included in that discussion and resulting



document. The outcome of the ENGL discussion will subsequently be presented at the earliest occasion in the PAFF 
and 2001/18 committees.

The EURL-GMFF will participate to the meeting of the PAFF-GMFF on 11/9/2018 and to the meeting of 2001/18 
Committee, due to take place on 4/10/2018.

This email is sent for information also to Members of the Regulatory Committee on Directive 2001/18.

Best wishes,

European Commission
DG Health and Food Safety 
Unit E3 - Biotechnology
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